
   

  

 

    

 

   

    

 

  

      
 

Commissioners Attend Town Hall Meeting
 
on June 8, 2017 at Crestview, Florida
 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that members 

of the Okaloosa County Commission shall be holding a town hall meeting for the 

public with various elected officials and other representatives of State and local 

government.  The meeting shall be held on Thursday, June 8th, 2017, beginning at 

5:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at Warrior’s Hall and Community Center, 

located at 201 Stillwell Avenue, Crestview, Florida, 32536. The subject matter of 

the meeting will be public discussion of general issues of the state, county and the 

local community. The public is invited to attend and participate in the meeting. 


